
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Office of Chairman Fay 
Thursday, September 8, 2022 11 :03 AM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: FPL purposed rate increase 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

-----Original Message-----
From: Tiffany Robinson <t1robinson722@gmail.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 08, 2022 10:07 AM 
To: Office of Chairman Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: FPL purposed rate increase 

Hello Commissioner Fay, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
9/8/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 06088-2022 

I'm writing today as a concerned citizen on behalf of many other citizens in my home town. As you know, your 
commission approved rate hikes for FPL that took effect last January. Floridians in northwest Florida we're absolutely 
devastated by record high power bills, in the midst of a pandemic and economic inflation and recession. FPL justified 
their increase saying they wanted to expand their solar projects and perhaps update some power infrastructure. Just 
briefly, solar, while somewhat of a cleaner form of energy is not without its own harmful effects to the environment and 
in addition is not able to efficiently power our grid. There's a reason California has blackouts every year. Also, they have 
put in a few new power poles at a snails pace but any Floridian will tell you the most efficient and cost effective method 
would be to bury the lines to protect from hurricanes. They aren't so much upgrading the grid, as they are putting a 
band-aid on it. Your commission approved this move at the expense of the people you are sworn to have the interest of. 
Now FPL is at it again, asking for yet another hike when they quelled complaints last year saying the rate hike would 
taper off. They blame the cost of natural gas and say it is a pass through but it is simply a money grab, another one. I 
plead with you not to make the same mistake. For once please do what is in the interest of every day people just trying 
to get by. The fed just announced they are going to purposely put the American people in economic pain in order to 
combat supply side inflation. Please do not be part of the problem and turn down this petition by FPL. I'm an 

independent politically and have sided with De Santis for many of his moves but I know his campaign financing is 
influenced by FPL. And he also appoints you and the members of your committee. He is also up for re-election and I'm 
going to work to make sure people know who is approving the price increases, so they can take that into account when 
they go to the polls in November. Make the right decision for Florida, turn down FPL. 

Thank you, 
Tiffany Robinson 

Sent from my iPhone 
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